
Dear Editorial Team, 

 

We, the authors of the manuscript titled "ChatGPT: A Pilot Study on a Promising Tool for 

Mental Health Support in Psychiatric Inpatient Care", wish to declare the following: 

 

We have no known conflicts of interest, financial or otherwise, that could be perceived as 

influencing, or that give the appearance of potentially influencing, the work reported in this 

manuscript. We have not received any financial support for the research, authorship, or 

publication of this article that could have influenced its outcome. 

 

The manuscript is an original work by all the authors, has not received prior publication, and is 

not under consideration for publication elsewhere. 

 

We have read and understood the European Journal of Psychiatric Trainees' policy on declaring 

interests and wish to confirm that we have no conflicts of interest to declare. 

 

We appreciate the consideration of our manuscript for publication in the European Journal of 

Psychiatric Trainees and look forward to your response. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Antonio Melo 

Margarida Alves 

Maria Inês Silva 

Joana Abreu Lopes 

 


